
City of Dallas 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

To" Capt. 61. P. Gannaway 	 November 28, 1963 

Subject: F. B. I. Agents 
Seeking Information 

Sir: 
On this date between 5:30 PM and 6:00PM two F. B. I. Agents entered this 

Office and identified themselves to me. They asked what information we had 
in our files on a Johnnie Nolan W/M. This subj. was supposed to own the 
Star Bar,4311 Bryan Street and the Palomino Bar, 4905 Bryan Street. The only 
information that I was able to give them was *hat was on the Liquor Location 
sheets in the Liquor File. That information was that the Beer License at both 
locationswas in the name of Wanda June Nolan, 1218 N. Clinton. The F. B. I. 
Agentsstated that Nolan no longer lived at this address. The F. B. I. Agents 
statedthat they could not find out who owned these Bars and asked me if I 
wouldcall the Star Bar and see if I could find out who owned it. I did as 
they asked. I called the Star Bar and identified myself and asked who owned 
this Bar. I was told by a Bar Maid that a Mr. and Mrs. J. B. Mitchell owned 
this Bar. I was also told that they lived in Oak Cliff but that the Bar Maid 
did not know where and did not know their phone number. The Bar Maid stated 
that the Mitchell's had owned the Bar for about 1 and h years. This was the 
only information that I gave the Agents. 

The Agent who did most of the talking was named Kennith Albert. he was 
from Tyler, Texas. I do not remember the other Agents name but He was from 
Houston, Texas. 

Respectfully submitted 

Det.'Guy/Hilliard ,r1488 

The only reason you and 1 are here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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